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Letter of Support by (Shaykul Hadith) Fazlur Rahman Azmi 

 Bismillahir Rahmanir Rahim 

I have visited HMC office today with Brother Haroon Rashid and Shaykh Muhammad. I learnt about the 

system of their work which is carried out under the guidance, support and prayers of the Ulama to provide 

certification and assurance of authentic Halal slaughtered meat. I am delighted with their work and I 

wholeheartedly pray for them. 

This service is essential without which a pure Islamic life cannot be lived. If the food is not Halal how will the 

prayers and worship be accepted? The Muslims should support this organisation and always consume and 

utilise Halal.  

May the Almighty save us from Haram and provide us the good of this world and the Hereafter. Ameen.  

(Shaykul Hadith) Fazlur Rahman Azmi, Azadville, South Africa  

2 Jumada al-Ukhra 1426h / 8 July 2005 

  

 

  


